
I strongly support HB 2367 The Right to Rest Act and ask you to as well. We have a poverty, housing and mental health crisis in this 
state, and in this country. Every person deserves the right to safe, humane housing and mental health services. We need help. We 
need the government to step up, find the funding, and provide ALL services needed that will take care of our most vulnerable 
citizens, people who deserve to be treated with dignity and respect. Thank you. 


